
RCW 35.92.040  Authority to acquire and operate public markets 
and cold storage plants—"Public markets" defined.  A city or town may 
also construct, acquire, and operate public markets and cold storage 
plants for the sale and preservation of butter, eggs, meats, fish, 
fruits, vegetables, and other perishable provisions. Whenever the 
words "public markets" are used in this chapter and the public market 
is managed in whole or in part by a public corporation created by a 
city, the words shall be construed to include all real or personal 
property located in a district or area designated by a city as a 
public market and traditionally devoted to providing farmers, crafts 
vendors and other merchants with retail space to market their wares to 
the public. Property located in such a district or area need not be 
exclusively or primarily used for such traditional public market 
retail activities and may include property used for other public 
purposes including, but not limited to, the provision of human 
services and low-income or moderate-income housing.  [1990 c 189 § 4; 
1965 c 7 § 35.92.040. Prior: 1957 c 288 § 5; 1957 c 209 § 5; prior: 
1947 c 214 § 1, part; 1933 c 163 § 1, part; 1931 c 53 § 1, part; 1923 
c 173 § 1, part; 1913 c 45 § 1, part; 1909 c 150 § 1, part; 1899 c 128 
§ 1, part; 1897 c 112 § 1, part; 1893 c 8 § 1, part; 1890 p 520 § 1, 
part; Rem. Supp. 1947 § 9488, part. Formerly RCW 80.40.040.]
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